George P. Shuliz
Fifty Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

May 18, 1982

Dear Margaret:

You were most gracious to receive me at
Chequers and to be so generous with your
time and ideas. I have now completed my
round of visits and had a good session with
President Reagan last Saturday. He was
glad to have your views available to him
as he gathers his own thoughts together
preparatory to the Versailles meeting.

I am such an admirer of you and your country
that I always delight in the chance to visit
England. This time it was a special treat
for me since I did get a chance to come to
Chequers again. Perhaps you can imagine
what a thrill it is for me to drive up to
the front entrance of that historic estate
to see a smiling Prime Minister in the
doorway.

With my thanks and my admiration.

Sincerely yours,

=

George P. Shultz

The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister

London




